
THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL KUWAIT, JUNIOR 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Please be informed that the cash counters will be open for remittance of fee in 

the evening hours on all working days from Monday, 22nd April, 2019 to Thursday, 9th 

May, 2019 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

 

Sherly Dennis 

Principal         16.04.2019 


